
St. James’ Sebastopol & St. Aloysius Redan 

Parish Priest: Fr Kevin Maloney, Ph: 5331 4981 

Presbytery: 508 Leith St, Redan 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time - Sunday 6th November 2016 

Next week’s readings:   Sunday 13th November 2016 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

Malachi 3:19-20 Ps 97(98):5-9  2 Thessalonians 3:7-12  Luke 21:5-19 

   Sebastopol Parish Coordinator: Pauline O’Brien, Ph: 5336 1353 

Email: sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tuesday 9.30am – 4.30pm, Friday 9.30am – 2.00pm 

   Redan Parish Coordinator:  Bernadette Lynch, Ph: 5335 9460 

Email: redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au  

Office hours: Tue & Wed 9.00am-12.00pm, Thursday 9.00am-3.00pm 

   Parish Secretary:   Jacinta Westbrook, Ph: 5331 2933,  

Email: ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Office hours: Monday – Friday 10.00am – 5.00pm 

  There are two collections. The first (Presbytery collection) is for the support of the parish priest and follows the sermon.  

   The second is for the running of the parish (planned giving, envelopes) and occurs after the Intercessions. 
 

Baptism Parent Information Evenings for the Parishes of Redan and Sebastopol - Parents wishing to have their 

children Baptised in the parishes of Redan and Sebastopol need to attend a Baptism preparation evening.  

At this meeting the enrolment for the Sacrament and date of celebration will be confirmed. These meetings 

are held on the 2nd Thursday of the month at 7.00pm in the Redan Parish Centre, 506 Leith Street Redan.  

The next meeting will be on Thursday 10th November 2016.  For any enquiries please contact Bernadette or 

Pauline at either parish centre. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Presentation to Bishop Paul Bird 

A special invitation has been extended to all children who have received the Sacraments of Confirmation, 

Reconciliation and First Eucharist this past year will be presented to Bishop Paul Bird on: 

Saturday 26th November at 6pm Mass at St. Aloysius Redan 

Sunday 27th November at 9am mass at St. Aloysius Redan 

Sunday 27th November at 10.30am Mass at St. James’ Sebastopol 

After each mass there will be an opportunity to get together with other families over a cup of tea/coffee. 
 

Asylum Seeker Fundraiser - Sunday, November 20th - 2pm onwards 

The House of Welcome invites friends and families to our "Gospel In The Garden" Garden Party at 2pm on Sunday 

November 20th. Gospel and celtic music and rap dancers. Cakes, plants, music, singing, games and 

competitions.  Face painting - Children free.  Entry $20.  All welcome.  Inquiries - Carmel 0401 175 045 Email 

annekav123@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Mass Times;   
Tuesday 12:05pm Cathedral  

Wednesday     12:05pm Cathedral  

Thursday 9.30am Mass Redan  

                          12:05pm Cathedral  

Friday      9.30am Mass Sebastopol 

                          12.05pm Cathedral not the usual 

10.00am for a public holiday due to closing of 

roads around the Cathedral for the 

Remembrance Day Service 
 

Sacrament of Penance  

Cathedral     Friday 11.00am Saturday 11.30 am 

Weekend Masses 

Cathedral    St Aloysius    St James’           

6.30 pm Vigil  6.00 pm Vigil                

8.00 am          9.00 am        10.30 am 

10.30 am 

5.00  pm  
 

Recent Deaths:  Kitty Grose, Sr Rita Hayes (Mercy), 

Therese Kingston 

 

Anniversaries:   
Wendy Commons, Maria Graffmans, Verna Loader, 

 Janice McDonald, Kathleen Marsh, David Mitchel,  

Frank Robbie, Greg Spicer, Mary Taranto,  

Michael Tuddenham, Laurina van Gaans,  

 

Please remember in your Prayers the following:  
Allen Baltazar, Maria Bessems, Norah Best, Irina Davis, 

Julie Delahenty, Fletcher Densley, Mary Patricia 

Guinan, Cody Joy, Jim Maher,  Frank Nolan,  

John O’Keeffe, Kevin Orchard, Rosellie Ozimek, 

Mary Skelton, Leonie Street, Jenny Tan,  

Connie Vincent, Lynn Whiteley 

Please note  

Rokewood Sunday 20th November Mass will be at 

9.00am  



St. James’ Parish Sebastopol 
Opportunities for Prayer 

Monday         10.30am Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament including Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament.  Your 

presence is welcome.   

Wednesday   Rosary will be recited at 9.00am  
 

Dates to Remember  

Sunday 6th November               2.30pm            Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group 

Thursday 14th November            7pm                St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting 

Thursday 17th November            7pm                Parish Pastoral Team Meeting 

Friday 18th November              10.15am            Liturgy Meeting 

Saturday 19th November            9am                Men’s Breakfast 

Sunday 20th November            11.30am           PPT Sausage Sizzle after Mass 
 

Filipino Community 

Rosary                                                                                   2nd Wednesday of month at 7pm 

Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group      1st & 3rd Sunday of the month at 2.30pm  
 

Remembrance Day Mass  

This Sunday, we welcome all visitors and parishioners to our Remembrance Mass.  This will be a time when we can 

all pray for and remember with love, the members of our families who have died.  Morning tea will follow in the 

foyer.  All welcome. 

Our Book of Remembrance is available for all to include the name of our loved ones.  Parishioners wishing to have 

a Mass celebrated can use the envelopes in the foyer. 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them.  May they rest in peace. 
 

Planned Giving Envelopes 

For the next 12 months are now available for collection after Mass in the foyer.  
 

St. James’ St. Vincent de Paul Piety Stall 

Christmas cards and Columban calendars are now available. 
 

Caring Group- Anointing Mass & Afternoon Tea 

Will be held on Wednesday 14th December at 1.30pm – please keep this date free! 
 

Prayer after Communion 

God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh me, extend my abilities, comfort me in adjusting to 

changes in health, mobility and activity.  Body of Jesus Christ flow through every fibre of my being.  Keep me 

well, and hope filled, always.  Holy Spirit use me in my situation, for the good of others.  Amen. 

********************************************************************************************************************************* 
 

Catholic Mission – This month we celebrate the work of Catholic Mission, the theme is “Lord make me an 

instrument of your peace” You will find envelopes on the end of your seats if you wish to contribute to the work of 

Catholic Mission in Papua New Guinea.  Envelopes can be put in the collection over the coming weeks. 
  

Mass of Thanksgiving for the Jubilee Year of Mercy 

You are invited to a Mass of Thanksgiving for the blessings of the Holy Year of Mercy to be celebrated at St Patrick’s 

Cathedral, Ballarat by Bishop Paul Bird CSsR on Sunday, November 13, 2016 at 10.30am.  
 

Gordon Cemetery Mass 

Mass will be held at the Gordon Cemetery on November 27, 2016 at 2.00pm.  There will be no 8.45am Mass on this 

day, however St Patrick's Church will be the alternative venue in the case of inclement circumstances. 
 

Gospel in the Garden 

on Sunday November 20th at 2pm.  Funds raised will assist local asylum seekers and their families,  Fun, music, 

singing and entertainment for all.  Entrance $20. Children free.  Inquiries Carmel 0401175045 or email 

annekav123@yahoo.co.uk.  More information later. 

http://www.parramattamercy.org.au/images/logos/how_logo.jpg  Facebook. House of Welcome-Ballarat.  

Contact -  0401 175 045 

 

 

 

Young Men Interested in Knowing About the Priesthood? 

St Patrick’s College Ballarat are hosting a pilgrimage for those interested in a vocation to the Priesthood on 

Saturday 12th November. Bus will leave 10.30 am from St Patrick’s College to Scarsdale for a 13km walk to Linton 

followed by Mass with Fr James Kerr and lunch concluding at 3.00 pm. Please contact Fr Ed Moloney Vocations 

Director Edward.Moloney@cam.org.au 



 

St. Aloysius Parish Redan 

Invitation to pray the Rosary - Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 9.00am  

Adoration and Exposition – 1st & 3rd Friday of the month, 7.00 pm – 8.00 pm. 
 

Memorial Masses - Masses will be held on Saturday 5th November 6.00pm and Sunday 6th November at 9.00am 

This is an opportunity for us to come together to remember our loved ones who have died. The names of our loved 

ones will be recorded in our memorial book. You are invited to record the names and date of death on the form 

at the entrance of the church. Refreshments will be served after each mass. You will also have the opportunity to 

light a candle in memory of your loved ones. 

 

Caring Circle – Christmas Hamper raffle, tickets will be available from next weekend after Masses.  Raffle will be 

drawn at our Christmas Lunch after the Anointing Mass on Tuesday December 13th.  This Mass will be at 11am 

Everyone Welcome 
 

Planned Giving – New envelopes for the coming year are now available in the church foyer 
 
 

We welcome to our Parish through the Sacrament of Baptism;  

Benjamin Oscar Canfield                                          son of Brett and Meagan 

May he grow in faith in his loving family and our Catholic Community 

 
 

          Roster 12th/13th  November 

Mass Leader Reader Offertory  Sp Ministers Welcomer Projector Counters Cleaners 

 

6pm J Burge T Phillips M Flood & 

Family 

A 

Braybrook 

M Poliness 

V Tempany E 

Fernandez 

T Kennedy 

M 

Coughlan 

 

C Quirk 

M 

Czurlowski 

 

9am C 

Vanderkley 

B Baxter M Cushing 

& Family 

B Van 

Ravenstein 

B Baxter 

M Van 

Ravenstein 

M Brown J Moylan K Buttler 

N 

Chapman 

 
 

Children’s Liturgy:  Val Dulfer 

 

BUPA Age Care 

Prayer services for BUPA Age Care on Thursday 10th November at 10.30am.  They will occur every second Thursday. 

 

Peplow House 40 year Commemorative Recipe Book 

Ladies Auxiliary Recipe Books are now available from the Bishop’s Office.  Donations to Peplow House can be left 

at the Bishop’s Office.  Thank you in advance for your generosity and support. 
 

Fundraiser for Timor Leste - Movie “Queen of Katwe” based on a true story, followed by High Afternoon Tea will be 

held at the Regent Theatre, Ballarat on Sunday, December 4, 2016 at 1.45 pm, $25.00 per person.  Funds raised will 

be forwarded to the Edmund Rice Community Timor Leste to purchase books for new libraries in village 

schools.  RSVP to Liz Hanrahan, ph. 0417347262. 
 

Nazareth House Auxiliary Fete 

10am Saturday November 19th.  Stalls galore, photo booth, BBQ, Devonshire tea, spinning wheel, face painting. 
 

50th Anniversary of Extensions to St John’s Church, Skipton 

St John's Skipton will celebrate the 50th Anniversary of the extensions to the Church on Sunday, November 20, 2016 

with 10.30am Mass followed by a light luncheon in the Mechanics Hall next to the Church.  All are very welcome to 

share in these celebrations.  Enquiries and RSVP to Cath Kavanagh, ph. 5340 2394 or Kathy Heenan, ph. 5340 7230. 

 
The Diocesan Ecological Sustainability Group (ECOS)  

are encouraging parishes to spread the word of Laudato Si.  

A challenge from Laudato Si: On care for our common home.  (Pope Francis, 2015):  Laudato Si reminds us that 

each one of us has a distinctive gift to offer our world and we each have a part to play. “All of us can co-operate 

as instruments of God for the care of creation, each according to his or her own culture, experience, involvements 

and talents” (LS 14). To achieve this belief, we must first recognize that there is a deep interconnection between all 

created things.  ACTION:  Use fewer paper and plastic products – use a re-usable water bottle, use cloth bags for 

shopping. 

 

 


